
 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
All children in Key Stage 2 take part in weekly ukulele tuition, this takes place for a term and is provided by 
specialist teachers through our partnership with the Newcastle Music Services. To build upon the skills 
that the children learn in the classroom, we would like to offer the children in Years 3 and 4 the chance to 
take part in a lunchtime ukulele club.  
 
The club will run on a Wednesday lunchtime from 12.15-12.45 and will be taught by Andrew Clarence, 

from the Music Service. The club will be run in each term.  The autumn club starts on Wednesday  
18th September until Wednesday 18th December. You will receive another letter about the spring term 

dates, with sign up nearer the time. 
 
The club is open to 20 children and places will be allocated randomly. This sign up is for the autumn term 
only and those who are not successful in autumn and sign up for the spring term, will have priority next 
term.  
 
The price of the club is £30 for the whole term.  
 
Andrew will be in school on Wednesday 11th September and deliver a taster session for the children. If 

your child would like to take part in the ukulele club, please fill in the form linked below no later than 
Thursday 12th September. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/c1Zqf0byBJ  

 
You will be informed by text if your child has been given a place at the club on Monday 16th September. All 
instruments are provided for the children unless they have one at home and choose to bring it into school.  
 

The payment will then be added to ParentPay once you have been allocated a place. 

 
Kind regards. 

 
Miss Lightfoot 

Music Co-Ordinator 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/c1Zqf0byBJ

